
From: Mary Watkins <mwatkinsaaa@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Nov 24, 2021 at 2:02 PM 
Subject: Re: Adding a room to accommodate Chibu's disability 
To: Chima Ozor <dr.chima.ozor@gmail.com> 
 
 
Chima, 
 
This construction sounds like a fine idea for you and your family.  I strongly support it..  I hope it can 
begin and be completed soon. 
 
Mary Watkins 
1315 Kelly Green Drive 
 
 
On Wed, Nov 24, 2021 at 1:59 PM Chima Ozor <dr.chima.ozor@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
Greetings Neighbours, 
 
Trust everyone is doing well. We have applied to have a room added where our deck used to be. The city 
has scheduled us for the December 1st board meeting hearing. We have used the chair lift we had 
installed to move Chibu from upstairs to downstairs, which worked very well. However, now that his 
condition has gotten worse, it is difficult to bring him downstairs. He not only had a stroke, he was 
diagnosed with Parkinson's disease which has flared up. You all may receive a letter from the city asking 
for either support of this project or objection. We would ask and appreciate your support. I hope this 
email gets to everyone. 
 
Thanks and blessings. 
 
Chima 


